

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

December 15, 2020

To the members of Corporate Services Committee,

I wish to inform Council through you of my appointment to the National Board of the Climate Caucus for the term commencing October 19th 2020 through November 2021.

Though this appointment doesn't require Council approval, I do present at the Association of Municipalities of Ontario Conference and lead delegations to Ministers on behalf of the Climate Caucus and wanted colleagues to be aware.

It's a pleasure to serve on the National Board of the Climate Caucus with fellow Ontario Councillors:

Mike Layton Councillor, Toronto, ON

Robert Kiley Councillor, Kingston, ON

The Climate Caucus is a non-partisan network of 300+ elected local leaders working collectively to create and implement equitable policy which aligns IPCC and IPCC and IPBES science. Our network currently includes more than 300 councillors, mayors, and regional directors throughout Canada.



www.climateCaucus.ca

Regards,

Councilor Elizabeth Peloza Ward 12

Elizabeth Peloja

The Corporation of the City of London Office 519.661.5095 Fax 519.661.5933 www.london.ca